
The Mayor is making a donation to The Prostate Cancer Charity 

(registration:1005541) with the money saved by emailing Christmas greetings. 

 

 

 

Wishing you and your family a Merry 

Christmas and a peaceful New Year 

With best wishes from 

The Mayor of Dereham, 

Councillor 
Timothy Birt 


